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Jacket, Shirt & Tie; No Facial Hair or Piercings La Salle High School

Yearbook Photo Deadline
1/24/2023

JC

Here’s to a great year ahead!

Sincerely,

Quality senior portraits are a proud tradition at La Salle High School.  I’m pleased  to announce that we’re partnering with Prestige 
Photography by Lifetouch to celebrate the achievements of this year’s upcoming senior class. As our official partner, Prestige will 
design personalized sessions for our seniors and have pictures and products available at a wide range of price points. 

We recommend scheduling your professional senior picture session for the summer. You’ll have more flexibility 
in session dates and times, plus Prestige is offering us special savings only available during the summer. See the 
enclosed insert for details on how to save.  The earlier you book, the more you save!

To ensure consistent quality and posing, all seniors must be photographed by Prestige before the deadline to 
appear in the senior section of the school’s  yearbook.

Congratulations, La Salle High School Class of 2023!

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

Aaron Marshall 
Principal

Schedule your senior session now, call Prestige at 513.346.3800 ext. 2 or go to local.prestigeportraits.com. And 
remember, your pictures need to be photographed by Prestige in order to be included in the seniors section of 
the yearbook.

While this year may look different than others, Prestige is still committed to capturing your student’s  
once-in-a-lifetime achievement in the way that they deserve. To read about their  enhanced session protocols,  
visit: prestigeportraits.com/safety.


